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Tuesday 13th September 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
RE: School Closure on Monday 19th September for State Funeral 
 
Following on from our letter on Friday 9th  September, the official date of the State Funeral for Queen 
Elizabeth II is on Monday 19th September 2022. This day will be a bank holiday and therefore schools 
and colleges will be closed. St Joseph’s College will be closed to staff and students on this day.  
 
School will remain open as normal leading up to the State Funeral and will re-open as normal on 
Tuesday 20th September 2022. We hope students and families have an opportunity on this day to pay 
tribute to the Queen (RIP). 
 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Mrs C Kane  
Headteacher  
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